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I would like to respectfully submit that the proposed Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018
 goes against everything we've ever learned about the sanctity of life.
There can be NO doubt that the tiny fetus inside a pregnant woman's womb is a living
 human being. Science has proven this. We all know it to be a fact, because we've seen
 the miracle of growth and development inside the womb; we've seen the high tech
 pictures taken at the earliest of stages. Thirty minutes of research into the
 developmental stages of a human baby will convince any responsible person that this
 is indeed a MIRACLE OF LIFE that we have no right to end just because we think it's
 the right thing to do.
Who knows how many of the tens of thousands of babies killed this way would have
 been great people, with talents and gifts that would benefit a family, a city, a
 government, science, medicine..... the list goes on and on.
How many thousands of teachers, fine fathers and mothers, breadwinners that could
 have provided for their families, have already been murdered this way, even while
 abortion is illegal? Think of the beautiful children and grandchildren you may already
 have, or will have in the future. Would you allow anyone to just take their lives away? 
Calling the process "termination of pregnancy" is a fog cloud chosen to hide what it
 really is - murder! We want to give people the legal right to murder babies, but when
 they do it later to adults, we lock them away for a long time.
Nobody reading this proposal; nobody proposing or opposing this bill, would be doing
 so if their parents had decided to abort them. 
God help this country if we decide in favour of this bill. History has clearly demonstrated
 that when nations and people groups turn their backs on God, the consequences are
 severe.
Respectfully yours,
Tony Poynter
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